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Community update

	30 August 2018



The Victorian Disability Advisory Council (VDAC) met on 30 August 2018.
VDAC met with representatives from the Department of Premier and Cabinet to discuss the transfer of disability services to the not-for-profit sector. VDAC was briefed on the procurement outcomes as well as the safeguards for people with disability.
[bookmark: _GoBack]VDAC was also briefed on the need for minor technical amendments to the Disability Act (2006) in the short-term; plus the need for deeper consultation with the community about the Act in the longer-term, as the National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) is fully implemented in Victoria.
VDAC provided preliminary input into the Victorian Government’s submission to the Productivity Commission’s review of the National Disability Agreement.
VDAC discussed how student transport will work with the NDIS and agreed to continue liaising with the Department of Premier and Cabinet as more information from the Commonwealth Government is made available.
VDAC was briefed on the implementation progress of Absolutely everyone: state disability plan 2017 – 2020, including work underway regarding key priority one – changing attitudes.
VDAC resolved to provide input into the development of gender equality legislation in September 2018.
VDAC next meets on 11 October 2018.
Subscribe to receive VDAC updates by visiting our website <www.statedisabilityplan.vic.gov.au/vdac>.  
You can get in touch with VDAC by emailing <vdac@dhhs.vic.gov.au> or calling 1300 880 043.


	To receive this publication in an accessible format phone 1300 880 043, using the National Relay Service 13 36 77 if required, or email <vdac@dhhs.vic.gov.au>.
Authorised and published by the Victorian Government, 1 Treasury Place, Melbourne.
© State of Victoria, Department of Health and Human Services May, 2018.
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